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Welcome to our final newsletter of the year! 
We have had fun exploring wild animals that may live in Africa. We loved going on 
‘safari’ in Woodland Learning today and prepared last week  by making our very 
own binoculars. There was great excitement as we spotted a snake, lion and 
monkey, among other animals! 
We hope you enjoy reading your child’s end-of-year report today, which 
celebrates their achievements and unique interests. We are very proud of each  
child. It has been a real pleasure to see them all learn and grow in so many ways  
over this year.
We hope your children really enjoy their last few days in their Reception classes 
and we look forward to welcoming them back in September as Year 1 pupils!

This week’s learning includes:
● Wild animals: going on ‘safari’ in 

Woodland Learning. Writing a 
postcard about what we saw!

● Let’s Go Into the Jungle and Dear Zoo, 
popular storybooks by Rod Campbell. 

● Maths: addition, subtraction, number 
sentences, number bonds, exploring 
Year 1 maths resources.  

Date: Monday 15 July 2024

Reminders 
Tapestry: If you haven’t already done so, please download your child’s Tapestry 
journal by Friday (19th) at the very latest. Please let us know if you need any help. 
Here is a guide: 
How to download your child's journal - Tapestry for parents - YouTube

Reading Books: We will collect in all the Read Write Inc books and sharing books 
on Wednesday and Thursday this week. Please ensure they are in your child’s 
bookbag. We would also be very grateful if you could have a check to see if any 
school reading books are hiding somewhere in your house, such as under a bed or 
behind a sofa!  Many thanks. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I4SMTo8B91s

